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Council Report
For the Meeting of January 30, 2020

To: Council Date: January 28, 2020

From: Chris Coates, City Clerk

Subject: January 16, 2020 Committee of the Whole Motion on Topaz Park

RECOMMENDATION

That Council consider approving the following motion:

That Council approve the following investments for Topaz Park, in the 2020 Financial Plan:

1. Allocate up to $3.25 million from the Building Infrastructure Reserve Fund to complete the
construction of a skateboard park, bike park, and related supporting infrastructure and direct
staff to undertake value engineering as a part of the process.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

At the Council meeting of January 23, 2020, Council passed the following motion for Topaz Park:

Allocate $3.25 million from the Building Infrastructure Reserve Fund to complete the
construction of a skateboard park, bike park, and related supporting infrastructure.

Staff have since realized that the above motion missed amendments passed by Committee of the
Whole at the meeting of January 16, 2020, when Committee passed the following motion:

That Council approve the following investments for Topaz Park, in the 2020 Financial Plan:

1. Allocate up to $3.25 million from the Building Infrastructure Reserve Fund to complete the
construction of a skateboard park, bike park, and related supporting infrastructure and
direct staff to undertake value engineering as a part of the process.

Council may wish to consider approving the whole motion including the missed amendments.

Chris Coates
City Clerk

~~:~h€~
Deputy City Manager/Director of Finance
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Report accepted and recommended by the City Manager:

Date:
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